
 

A Free School Meal during School Closure 
 
Dear Parent/ Carers 
  
During school closure, we will be providing a weekly food bag for each child that is entitled to 
UIFSM (universal infant free school meal) or free school meals. 
 
Your child will qualify for UIFSM if they are currently in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2. 
 
Each week the food pack will contain a selection of food items that can be used to create a 
meal or two. 
 
The food bag will be available for collection every Wednesday between 10am and 12pm, 
while school remains closed and our catering staff are allowed in school. 
 
If you would like to be part of this scheme, please contact school by 3.00pm on Friday 20th 
March 2020. We will then double check that you do qualify and give you further details. 
 
We hope this provides you with some reassurance that we are continuing to support our 
school community during this time of uncertainty.  
 

Thank you  
 
 

Mrs Smith (Head of School) 


